
DYAL SINGH COLLEGE, KARNAL 

NOTICE 

Orientation Programme 
(For Newly Admitted Students) 

Dear Students, 

Hearty welcome to all the newly admitted students. 
To ensure your smooth transition in to the new 
environment, we have organized an Orientation 
Programme on 22d July 2025 at 09:30am. 

Venue: College Auditorium 

Attendance is compulsory 

This programme is crucial as it will provide essential 
information, which will help you to settle into the 
college life. 

. Information about Academic and Extra-Curricular 
activities (Time Table/Classes) 
Opportunity to meet the faculty and staff 

12.07.2025 

. Introductory session 
Knowledge about college campus 

We look forward to seeing you there! 
2.7.25 

Principal Principal 
Dyal Singh Colloge 

KARNAL 
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